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GENEVA, June 11 — The 
United Nations High Commis-
sioner for Refugees announced 
today that he would open an 
office in Hanoi under an agree-
ment signed with the Govern-
ment of North Vietnam. 

In a statement issued here, 
the High Commissioner, Prince 
Sadruddih Aga Khan, said the 
office would facilitate coordin-
ation with North Vietnam in 
the field of humanitarian assis-
tance and accelerate the imple-
mentation of his projects in 
that country. 


